

Next week, our sound of the week will be 'g'. Please support your child to bring an object into nursery for our sound table, such as goat or goose. Please remember it is the sound we are learning, therefore giraffe or giant is not correct. Can we please ask that you name the object that you bring in to avoid someone taking the wrong object home?

The children watched Farmer Dean 'candle' our eggs this week. We now have 24 eggs that have a chick growing inside. Farmer Dean will return next week to candle the eggs again.

Date to remember: Our Maths 'stay and play' session will take place on Thursday 19th March. We ask that adults return to nursery at 10.30am (morning session) and 2.30pm (afternoon session). This session will give you the opportunity to watch a nursery maths lesson and following this, you will have time to play maths games in the areas of provision with your child.

Please try and come along to support your child, however, if you are unable to attend, a grandparent or other family member/friend can come along in your place.

Next week's learning: The children will continue to learn about plants. They will look after their bean and talk about any changes that may have occurred. We will also learn about Mother's Day. We are still in need of plants for our plant display if anyone has any that they would like to donate. We will continue to learn about shapes and our shape of the week will be a 'rectangle'.

If anyone would like to make playdough at home, the recipe is as follows:

- 2 cups of plain flour.
- 1 cup of salt
- 4 TEASPOONS of cream of tartar
- 4 TABLESPOONS of oil
- 2 cups of boiling water (if you would like food colouring add a few drops to the boiling water).

Mix dry things together first, then add the oil and finally add the boiling water. Keep mixing and then knead. Store your playdough in an airtight container

Thank you very much for your continued support, enjoy the weekend. Mrs Windsor and Mrs Hough.